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Comments: I'm writing in support of the CBMBA comments and response to the North Valley Trails Project.  I am

aware of how much thought, time, effort and consideration of long term effect went into their initial plan and their

response. Safe, responsible, sustainable use is what we are all after.  Because we are caught in a time of rapid

usage acceleration and  honoring the Forest Service's own commitment toward longevity I'd like to urge you to

step back and reconsider the projects that have been taken off the table. 

I am fully aware of the multi use nature of our area and support preserving that. I am also aware how delicate it

can seem at times to create a balance between all of the various interests.  Please rethink this. CBMBA has done

their homework. My position is that it will benefit all concerned.

Thank you


